
Welcome Pastor Rodney 
United Prayer Bret McKay
Stewardship Call Pastor Josh
Children’s Story Nancy McKeone
Special  Music Primary Class
Praise Sing Karisa Ing’s Praise Team
Baby Dedication Gonzales Family
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney

April 2, 2022

Thank you for joining our worship service today! We are a part of the world-
wide body of Christ. As such we are part of His chosen and special people.  
Peter identifies God’s people as a holy nation of royal priests. This identity 
is not due to what we have done but finds it’s source in what God has done 
for us. He has brought us from darkness into His light. So, what privilege 
does this grant us? The privilege to share with the world what God has 
done for us. Happy Sabbath and let’s share the wonderful blessings God 
has given. 

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Deacon On Duty: Reuben Ness
 			         
Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bret McKay
					       Kellsie Kriegelstein
	 				      Clara Kelly

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:40 pm Sabbath Ends

S APR   3

M APR   4

T APR   5
9:00 am Community Services

W APR   6
6:00 pm Pathfinder Meeting
6:30 pm Evangelistic Series Planning Meeting

Th APR   7
2:00 pm Red Cross Blood Drive

F APR   8
7:48 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa APR   9
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:30 pm Brian McMahon Series Meeting
7:49 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 Membership Transfers: 2nd Reading 
IN 
Judy Holtsclaw from Hood View Adventist Church 
OUT 
David Cheek to Meadow Glade SDA Church in Battleground, WA 
Sharon Cheek to Meadow Glade SDA Church in Battleground, WA 
Julia Cheek to Meadow Glade SDA Church in Battleground, WA 
Olivia Cheek to Meadow Glade SDA Church in Battleground, WA 
John Lawson to Richland Adventist Church in Richland, WA 
Karen Lawson to Richland Adventist Church in Richland, WA 
Anne Newman to Bend Adventist Church in Bend, OR

2.	 Evangelistic Series Planning Meeting April 6 Are you volunteering for 
the upcoming Evangelistic Series? Just wondering how you can help make 
this event a success? Please join us for the Evangelistic Series Planning 
Meeting with Brian McMahon on Wednesday night, April 6, in the sanctuary. 
We will meet at 6:30pm to learn about how we can best serve this mission. 
Everyone is welcome and encouraged to come. 

3.	 “Prophecy Unsealed” Beginning Next Sabbat, April 9 Take note that the 
seminar, Prophecy Unsealed with Brian McMahon, will begin on Saturday 
evening, 6:30p, April 9.  Prayers are a priority!  

4.	 Free Book Table Coming to an End This Sabbath Our supply of free 
books available in the foyer will be coming to an end this Sabbath. Please 
make sure to pick up any books you would like for yourself or to share with 
others before this amazing resource disappears. 

5.	 Community Service Hours are Changing Community Service is now 
open on Tuesdays from 9am - 12:00pm. Please let anyone you may know 
who utilizes these services of the new hours. 

6.	 TVA Open Enrollment Enrollment is now open for new students! If you 
have a student in grades preschool - 9th grade, consider joining the TVA 
family. Visit www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org

7.	 Light Household Assistance Needed Wanted: someone to assist a se-
nior couple in Aloha with meal preparation and light housekeeping a couple 
days a week. Please reach out to Al Hess at 503-642-1952. If he is not 
available to answer right away, please leave a voicemail.

8.	 Red Cross Blood Drive On Thursday, Apr 7, 2022 from 2:00 - 7:00 pm, 
Red Cross will be hosting a blood drive in the church fellowship hall. You 
need to have an appointment to come and give blood. To Sign Up:Call 
800-733-2767 or go online to: redcrossblood.org  - Use Sponsor code: sev-
enthdaybeav. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9.	 Happy April Birthdays! A list of April birthdays is available at the Welcome 

Desk. 

10.	Sanctuary Sabbath Small Group There is now a Sabbath Small Group 
in the Sanctuary. The class will be led by Cesario Natividad and welcomes 
all who would like to join. Meet in the back corner, in front of the Mother’s 
Room window. 

11.	Save the Date: VBS 2022 is coming this Summer! Save the date so you 
can join us for a week of fun, friendships, and learning about the wonders 
of our loving God. When: August 1 - 5, 2022 at Tualatin Valley Academy.

12.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

13.	Pew Cleaning Supplies Available Messes happen and we can all relate. 
Don’t stress- we have cleaning supplies available! If a mess or stain hap-
pens on one of our new pews, please visit the Welcome Desk or notify one 
of our Foyer volunteers for some cleaning supplies and some assistance. 
Thank you!

14.	Tithe Envelopes- If you have been mailing your tithes and offerings into the 
church and are in need of more Tithe envelopes, please contact the office 
via e-mail at office@beavertonsda.com or via phone at 503.646.9828.

15.	Floral Calendar  2022 Changes The floral committee has adjusted the 
sign up calendar for the 2022 year. Floral sponsorship will be available 
3 weeks out of each month. As this will reduce the number of available 
weeks, the Floral Committee asks that each family only sign up for a max-
imum of 2 Sabbaths per year. Thank you for the continued support of this 
beautiful ministry. Note: The plastic drip pans that rest underneath the floral 
arrangements need to remain at the church each week. Please leave them 
when you take your flowers home that week. Thank you!

16.	Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 
more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
17.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-

nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

18.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Charolette Miles has requested prayer for her young neighbor, Tiffany.  

“Tiffany has an inoperable brain tumor along with recently suffering a heart 
attack.  She is currently in a coma and needs prayers.”  Please pray for this 
young woman, her family and those providing her care. 4/2

	■ Update on Chris Morris: Chris and Mary-Anne Morris would like to thank 
the church community for the prayers for and cards given to Chris as he 
continues to recover from open heart surgery. He is still continuing to heal, 
but is feeling better as time goes on.  3/19

	■ Thank you for your prayers for Penny Messenger’s sister, Charlene.  After 2 
½ weeks in the Bend hospital, she has been moved to a rehab facility.  Pray 
for her motivation to do PT to improve her energy. 3/19

	■ Susan Schonbachler asks for prayer that the Lord will heal her muscles as 
she does PT so she can walk again. 3/19

	■ Prayer request from Joanne Marks. ““Praising God for getting me through 
difficult times & requesting continued guidance & support to live a more 
orderly and uncluttered way. Help me to be in compliance with rental 
requirements & to bless others with excess belongings that I have no space 
for. Help me to make good choices in what to give away & what to keep for 
this new part of living. Help me to be of service to others & to know that my 
needs will always be provided for. Thank you for the amazing people in my 
life who support my efforts to live righteously. Help me to take necessary 
actions with hope & faith.”” 3/5

	■ Clara Kelly asks that we please add Baby Audrey back to the prayer list.  
She learned that the surgery for her hydrocephalus was apparently not as 
successful as they first thought and they had to do another surgery a couple 
of days ago. Pray for mom and dad also as this is very stressful on them 
too. 3/5

	■ Update from Cindy Mohr:  Her daughter, Stephanie, had successful surgery 
and was able to come home from the hospital. Regarding Cindy, her surgery 
went as planned and she is recovering well. Praises to Jesus for answers 
to prayer. 3/10

	■ Joan Fuller, a former member of the Beaverton Church family, is currently 
living in CA and is in the hospital there. She is not doing well and needs all 
the prayers we can offer. 2/19

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate 
the ’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 vertical lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



MAR 2022 FEB 2021 YTD(FEB)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $54,310
Received $16,097 $17,950 $41,484
Needed/Surplus $11,058 $9,205 $12,826
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Hope Channel International, Inc
Called to Grow: $1,087,481 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$23,227 $169,755

  328,786  246,214


